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MINUTES FROM A WORK SESSION OF THE
COUNCIL OF MUSCLE SHOALS, ALABAMA, HELD
October 17, 2022

The City Council of Muscle Shoals, Alabama met at the Muscle Shoals City Hall
auditorium in said City at 5:30 p.m. on the 17" day of October 2022. The following members were
found to be present or absent, as indicated: -

PRESENT: CHRIS HALL, WILLIS THOMPSON, KEN

SOCKWELL, DAVID MOORE
ABSENT: GINA CLARK

Ken Sockwell, Council President, presided at the meeting, Mayor Mike Lockhart was also
present. Elaine Coan, City Clerk was present and kept the minutes of the meeting,

The Mayor and council discussed the rotation of wrecker service, Dirty South Towing.
Joey Roberts would like to be on rotation. City attorney Marcel Black read the code.

The council discussed the rotation of wrecker service, Smitty’s Wrecker Service, with

Jason Stone, owner, and Wendi Stone. Jason and Wendi Stone inquired about guidelines
being put into place concerning the rotation.

The council discussed approving a resolution or ordinance for virtual meetings. The Mayor
and council agreed that the council member absent and virtual could not vote or be continued as
part of the quorum. A doctor’s note would also be needed.

The council discussed changing the time for the work session from 5:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

The council set a date for board interviews. The interviews will take place on November
7th, 2022, at 4:30 p.m.

The council reviewed agenda items.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.




MINUTES FROM A REGULAR MEETING
OF THE COUNCIL OF MUSCLE SHOALS,
ALABAMA, HELD
October 17, 2022

The City Council of Muscle Shoals, Alabama met at the Muscle Shoals City Hall
auditorium in said City at 6:15 p.m. on the 17th day of October 2022 being the scheduled time and
place for said meeting. The meeting was called to.order by Ken Sockwell, Council President. On
roll call the following members were found to be present or absent, as indicated:

PRESENT: CHRIS HALL, WILLIS THOMPSON, KEN
SOCKWELL, DAVID MOORE
ABSENT: GINA CLARK

Ken Sockwell, Council President, presided at the meeting and declared that a quorum was
present and that the meeting was convened and opened for the purposes of transaction of business.
Mayor Mike Lockhart was also present.

Elaine Coan, City Clerk, was present and kept the minutes of the meeting.

The invocation was given by Chief Clint Reck. President Ken Sockwell led in the pledge
of allegiance.

Upon motion duly made by Council Member Thompson and seconded by Council Member
Moore and unanimously adopted, the Council waived the reading of the minutes of the previously
held regular meeting and work session of October 3rd, 2022, and approved the minutes as written.

Mayor Lockhart announced that DesignAlabama was here in Muscle Shoals and would be
back in a few weeks.

Council Member Moore made a motion to approve the annual pipe bid, Council Member
Chris Hall seconded that motion.

Council Member Chris Hall made a motion to approve the bid for Ford Street Sidewalk
Construction, Council Member Thompson seconded that motion.




